] VENTORLEAIPACHIEVE

2020 Dues Scholarship Guidelines
WOVI Addison Chapter

The WOVI Addison Chapter is implementing a scholarship to cover payment of WOVI Addison
Chapter membership dues for one year. This scholarship is open to a present or past WOVI
Addison member or guest. Nominations for this honor may be for oneself or for another woman.
Applications are due by December 31. Please see the details below.

Eligibility for Addison Members and Guests

1. Current members whose membership is expiring either in December 2019 or June 2020.

2. Active and Inactive members who have attended at least 6 months within the last 24-
month period.

3. Previous guests who are interested in joining and attending.

4, Members or guests applying for the scholarship should have the intention of attending all

or most of monthly meetings during the 12-month scholarship period. If nominating
someone else, please cover this with them.

PLEASE NOTE: Scholarship covers membership dues only and recipient will be responsible
for monthly meeting fees (currently $5) and lunch.

Scholarship Period and Amount

1. The scholarship will cover one year of membership for one lucky recipient, valued at $100.

2. The scholarship period will be based on the renewal date for current members (January-
December 2020 or July 2020-June 2021).

3. Scholarship period for a new member will be January — December 2020.

Scholarship Application

1. Please provide the following about yourself or a worthy recipient:
a) Name of applicant (self or nominee).
b) What receiving the scholarship would mean to the applicant.
c) Any additional information for review and approval consideration.
2. Scholarship application information should be sent via email to woviaddison@gmail.com
by December 31, 2019.

Scholarship Review and Approval

The WOVI Addison Scholarship Committee will:

a) Acknowledge receipt of applications.

b) Review all applications.

c) Determine the recipient.

d) Notify the recipient of the scholarship by January 6th. (If recipient has already paid
her current dues, a refund check will be sent to her to cover the cost of the paid
dues.)

If you have any questions, please contact Mary Boyd, WOVI Addison President, at
woviaddison@gmail.com or 972-489-0116.

woviaddison@gmail.com
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